
Victoria Avenue – Phase 1 
Bel Royal to La Rue du Galet
Commencing: Tuesday 8th April 2008 	 Daytime from 9:15am to 6:30pm  
Duration: 10 weeks 	 Evening from 6:30pm to 2:00am 

Road Resurfacing Work

Other Traffic Management:	
•	 Special arrangements will apply for short periods when resurfacing 	
	 the junctions. 	
•	 Temporary and existing speed limits will be strictly enforced.	
•	 Respect the safety of  the workers, slow down when passing 	
	 road works.

Buses: 
When routes are temporarily affected, information will be provided at bus stops.

Airport Traffic: 
Although there will always be access for Westbound traffic along Victoria 
Avenue, at certain times of  the day only one lane will be operational and 
there will be inevitable delays. In order to ensure passengers meet their 
check-in times, they should allow plenty of  extra time for their journey.

Motorists: 
Motorists are advised to allow extra time for their journey and where 
possible use St Peter’s Valley as an alternative route.

Summary (Monday to Friday):

Westbound Traffic: 
9:15am – 3:00pm – Lane closures	
3:00pm – 7:30pm – Road Open	
7:30pm – 2:00am – Lane closures including use of  north carriageway

Eastbound Traffic: 
9:30am – 6:30pm – Lane closures	
6:30pm – 2:00am – Diversion at Bel Royal onto St Aubin’s Road

In the evenings the layout of  the La Rue du Galet/St Aubin’s Road junction 	
will be adjusted slightly to assist traffic rejoining Victoria Avenue.

Special arrangements will be advertised for access to Bel Royal Garage 	
and Waves / The Noble House / Bel Royal Burger Bar / La Motte Ford.

There will be no work at the weekend.

All Businesses in St Lawrence, St Aubin and St Peter are open as usual, 
including: Bel Royal Garage, Bel Royal Burger Bar, Waves,  
The Noble House, La Motte Ford, Roberts Garage,  Benests.

Weekday Traffic Restrictions:  
Peak hour: Morning peak hour road fully open. Evening peak hour, the 
Westbound carriageway fully open, Eastbound carriageway restricted to 
single lane traffic.

Daytime: Lane closures and speed restrictions to allow work to proceed in 
a safe manner. All traffic may remain on Victoria Avenue.

	
Evenings: Eastbound traffic will be diverted from 6:30pm through the Bel 
Royal Bus cross-over and on to St Aubin’s Road. Traffic signals will be in 
operation. Traffic may rejoin Victoria Avenue at La Rue du Galet. Westbound 
traffic shall remain on Victoria Avenue. At times after 7:30pm westbound 
traffic may be moved across the opposite carriageway. 

The Contractor Jayen Limited and the Transport and Technical Services Department regret the inconvenience that this essential work will cause. 
Enquiries to Jayen Limited: Telephone 07797 765 734

on behalf of Transport and Technical Services 


